
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular meeting of the Board of Directors 

of the San Joaquin River Exchange Contractors Water Authority, originally 

scheduled for February 7, 2020 has been postponed to Friday, February 

14, 2020, starting at 9:00 a.m. in the Board Room of the San Joaquin River 

Exchange Contractors Water Authority’s office located at 541 H Street, 

Los Banos, California. 

 

 
Dated: February 6, 2020  By _________________________ 

              Chris White, Secretary 


